
From: Judy Thomas
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Zoning on 2069 Marshall
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 10:05:25 AM

Please vote no in the variance concerning 5 stories on the corner of Marshall and Cleveland.  We are a quiet
neighborhood that is overrun with developers. Please consider how you would feel if this were in your backyard.

Judy and Jim Thomas
2126 Iglehart Av
St. Paul, MN
651 644 6058
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